Deputy Director’s Report
BCSLD Board Meeting, 5.21.24

· April Statistics: I complied and posted the April statistical reports to the shared drive. They are in the “2023-2024 Board Reports” folder. Please let me know if you have any questions.
· Book Displays: Current book displays: “Asian American and Pacific Islander Heritage Month,” “In Memory of Paul Auster,” “Staff Picks.” 
· Deputy Director’s Additional Collection Development:  For fiscal year 2023-2024, the Board approved a budget of $6,000 for the Deputy Director to purchase books for the Library’s collection. I have added 240 new books and spent $4,883.76. 
· Storytime: Thursdays from 10:30 to 11:30.  
· Spring Family Day: Was held on April 13. Carol, Rebecca, and I hosted, and Joni also attened and helped. We had a good turnout, similar to last year for this event. 
· Blanco CoAPT Wellness Fair: Was held on April 16 from 4:00 to 6:00 at Blanco High School in the cafeteria. I attended and had library card registration forms and my laptop for card renewals. I shared information about library resources and programs as I did last year. There were 216 people who attended the fair. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Staff Evaluations: All staff annual evaluations were completed by May 9. 
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